## St. Mary Campus May 25, 2025

## **Included in this Week's Packet**

June Calendar 2 sided Music Selection for 2022-2023 School Year *Gr. 6-8* 



End-of-Year School Calendar Update There will be school on Friday, May 27. There will be no school on Monday, May 30 for Memorial Day.

#### 8th Grade Athletic Banquet

A reminder for all those families who received invitations & RSVP'd that the 8th grade athletic banquet will be this Thursday May 26th at 6:15 pm at St. Joe's gym. Please contact Bill Serb, Athletic Director with any questions <a href="mailto:athleticdirector@waukeshacatholic.org">athleticdirector@waukeshacatholic.org</a>

# **Attention 7th Grade Families**

Volunteers are still needed to assist with the 8th grade graduation dance. As is tradition at Waukesha Catholic, 7th grade parents are called upon to host the 8th Grade Graduation Reception and Dance. Your help ensures graduates and their families enjoy their special evening. Please use the sign up genius below by 5/26/22 to fulfill volunteer and donation opportunities. Your help is greatly appreciated, and the favor will be returned next year! Thank you! ~ Graduation Reception Committee

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0C45AFA723A3F94-volunteer

#### Parent Volunteers Needed For St. Mary Campus Field Day - June 9



St. Mary Campus will be holding a Field Day for grades 3-7 during the morning of Thursday, June 9, and we need many parents volunteers to help run the events we are planning. Volunteers are needed from 8:30am to approximately 12:30pm and most parents will be stationed outside.

If you can help us with what should be a fun and exciting morning for the students, please sign up using this link: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0945A4A82BA6FA7-field

#### **On-site Covid Testing**

Parents are encouraged to pre-register their students for the on-site Covid testing at Waukesha Catholic. Please see the link to pre-register, testing schedule, and other information on the Covid Dashboard found on the Waukesha Catholic website. This will be extremely helpful if you need to utilize the TEST-TO-STAY option

### **Busing Request Form – ACT NOW**

The Waukesha School District provides busing to our students who live further than two miles from the campus they will be attending. (To see campus boundaries -click here.) The school district REQUIRES that all students needing busing for the 2022-23 school year complete the form at the link below.



If you do not complete this form, your child(ren) **WILL NOT** receive busing until that paperwork is processed.

If you think you might need busing in the fall, please complete the form. Please complete this form ASAP but no later than <u>June 15, 2022</u>. NOTE: Parents will also receive a confirmation so they know that the request was submitted.

If you have any questions, contact Debby Dunk at <a href="Ddunk@waukeshacatholic.org">Ddunk@waukeshacatholic.org</a> or 262-896-2932, ext. 1316. If you need assistance completing the online form please call your campus office.

Transportation Request Form (for parent use): 2022-23 Private School Request Form

#### **Summer Vacation Bible School**

Rocky Railway is here at the Catholic Community of Waukesha. Children currently in K3-5th grade are invited to come June 20-24 from 9:00am to noon daily at St. William parish. Please register using the Vacation Bible School link on our website, <a href="mailto:ccwauk.org/child-formation">ccwauk.org/child-formation</a> no later than May 31. For more information or for youth and adult volunteer opportunities, please contact Dawn Van Dorf at dvandorf@ccwauk.org or 262-547-6555 x1364.

# Safe Sitter Class Offered - Gr. 6-8

Sitter Class Information is now available in the St. Mary School Office. This class is sponsored by Ascension SE Hospital – Elmbrook Campus. Class will include Safe Sitter book and supplies. This class fills quickly!